
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: 06/04/2020  
TO: Application File G-18620  
FROM: Phillip Marcy  
SUBJECT: Changes in proposed POA locations  

 
This memo addresses proposed changes in POA locations for Wells 1, 2, and 3 on application G-18620, 
for John and Zach Wilson. In the groundwater review dated 11/13/2018, PSI was triggered with nearby 
surface water for all three POA locations, based upon establishment of hydraulic connection to these 
streams and their location less than one mile from perennial surface water. In the updated map 
submitted by the CWRE, metes and bounds locations place all three POA locations outside of one mile 
from nearby surface water sources (see attached map), therefore rendering the finding of PSI with 
surface water no longer valid. 
 
 
Phil Marcy 
Hydrogeologist 
Groundwater Section 
 



 
 




























